Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, 1100
Tel. Nos.: (632) 97-66-26 to 36; (632) 97-70-41 to 43
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FEB 0 1 2001
DENR SPECIAL ORDER
No.2001- 61
SUBJECT AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF THE FSP

CONSULTATIVE MEETING

In the interest of service and in order to ensure effective and efficient
implementation of the Forestry Sector Project (FSP), a consultative meeting shall be
conducted on February 2, 2001 to guarantee support and commitment of the field
officials in the implementation of the proposed action plan of the Project.

The following DENR personnel are authorized to attend the workshop which will
be held at the Function Room of DENR Canteen: 9: 00 A.M.

A. From the Central Office

USEC Mario S. Rofio

Director Al Rashid H. Ismael Al Hadj
Director Arleigh J. Adorable

Director Pilar Llosa Bolok

Deputy Director Gualberto Tortoza
FASPO Representative (1)

NFDO Division Chiefs (5)

FSP-TA Team (3)

Secretariat (3)

00 NO LR

B. From the Field Offices

1. All REDs except NCR
2. DENR Secretary - ARMM

All expenses incurred in compliance with this Order shall be charged against the
funds of the Forestry Sector Project, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules

and regulations.

This Order slllall take effect immediately.

ARI D. GEROCHI
OIC, Secretary

Grow a Tree for Legacy






